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Seminar	on	Sea	Level	Network
SHOM,	which	manages	the	network	of	reference	tidal	observations	(REFMAR),	is	organising	its	first	conference	on	this	subject.	Entitled
'REFMAR	days',	the	event	will	be	held	from	17	to	21	June	2013,	and	will	bring	together	data	producers	and	users	of	water	heights.	Many
subjects	are	to	be	discussed,	including	the	changing	sea	level	and	warning	and	risk	prevention	by	submersion	systems.

The	conference	is	to	take	place	at	the	Branche	Geosciences	geography,	meteorology,	oceanography	Hydro-Saint-Mandé,	at	the
headquarters	of	the	IGN	and	Météo-France	and	the	Paris	branch	of	the	SHOM.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/seminar-on-sea-level-network

http://refmar.shom.fr/

